
 

 

A1307 Cambridge South East Transport  

Linton Greenway Active Travel Path – Hinton Way to Haverhill Road 

The Greater Cambridge Partnership and contractors Milestone Infrastructure are currently working 

to improve the Linton Greenway, from Hinton Way Roundabout to the Babraham Road Park and 

Ride Junction. The works to this section of the Greenway are progressing well with road marking 

complete and traffic signals commissioning underway.  

From April 25th the Linton Greenway improvement works will continue along the A1307, from the 

Hinton Way Roundabout towards Haverhill Road. This part of the works is scheduled to be 

completed within 6 weeks. 

These works will be carried out under local, temporary traffic and pedestrian management to 

ensure a safe route for active travel path users.  

The Hinton Way roundabout is due to be resurfaced later in May. The resurfacing works and 

associated road marking works will require overnight closure of the roundabout. Exact dates for this 

work will be confirmed once they are agreed with the Cambridgeshire County Council’s Streetworks 

Team. 

We do apologise for any inconvenience these works and closures may cause. We are working 

closely with our contractors to minimise disruption. 

How do I keep up to date with the project? 

Please visit the project’s web page at www.greatercambridge.org.uk/A1307 

If you have any concerns during construction, you can get in touch with Milestone’s project team 

(formerly Skanska) by emailing A1307schemes@milestoneinfra.co.uk or telephone Cambridgeshire 

County Council’s Contact Centre on 01223 699906. 
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